
Notice no: 51/2018              Date: 14 October 2018 
 

 

Notice 
 

 

Sub: Closure of college on account of Durga Puja  

 
 

The college will remain closed for 02 days on 18 October 2018 & 19 October 2018 on 

account of Durga Puja. The college will re-open on Saturday 20 October 2018. 

 

 

 

 
Engr. Md. Ashraful Kabir 

Chairman 

 

 

For wide circulation to: 

1. Notice Register 

2. All Notice Boards 

3. BCMC website www.bcmc.edu.bd 
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